
 

 

East Tennessee Rebuilding Missions 
Wanting to help with the East Tennessee disaster relief efforts?  The JSTBA will be helping to 

arrange several trips in 2025 to East Tennessee to work on rebuilding homes damaged by the 

hurricane and flooding. We will be working with the Appalachian Service Project (ASP), which 

is coordinating rebuilding work for several agencies and organizations, including our own 

Tennessee Baptist Mission Board and the Tennessee Baptist Disaster Relief. Participants do not 

have to be certified by Tennessee Disaster Relief. The ASP's planning is in the early stages, 

but the JSTA would like to send a team the week of January 5, 2025, or the week of January 12, 

2025. We hope to have several teams go during 2025 as this relief and rebuild effort will last 

years. All skill levels are welcome!! 

 

If interested, please contact either of the following: 

Volunteer Missions Director, Parks Chastain, at pchastain@bkblaw.com, or 

by phone at 615-496-0239 

Tennessee Disaster Relief Contact, Bill Lowe, at lowebillr@gmail.com or 

by phone at 931-299-0425 

 

Also, there are multiple opportunities coming up to get Disaster Relief Certified also. Let us 

know if you are interested in that training, and if we can get enough interest, we might be able to 

get a training session in the JSTA area. We would need at least ten (10) attendees to secure a 

separate training date. 


